
City of Lapeer  

Building Department Holiday Hours 

The Building Department Offices 

will be closed starting          

Monday December 24th through 

Tuesday January 1st 

Regular Business Hours will 

resume on Wednesday January 2nd  

Wishing you a Safe and            

Happy Holiday Season! 

 


